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We love seeing you at our Friday parking lot get-togethers, and yet know that it’s not possible for some of 
you, too. The board has hopefully reached you in the past couple weeks to see how you’re doing, what 
you’re doing, etc. We appreciate your feedback on what we may be able to do better during the pandemic, 
and when you will feel comfortable getting together for regular meetings again. If you haven’t spoken to one 
of our board members recently, please feel free to give me a call with your thoughts – 479-855-4055 – as 
we’d love to hear from you.  

 

We hope you will join us on MONDAY, OCTOBER 26, for  
SHOW & TELL! Park where we normally do for guild meetings IF you have  
projects to Show & Tell, with one open parking space between each vehicle with 
overflow on the upper lot. If you are just coming to view projects and socialize 
(at a safe distance, wearing a mask), please park in the upper lot. And this Show 
& Tell doesn’t have to just be quilts! We know so many of you are so talented in 
so many mediums! Please Note: The Church asks that we do NOT arrive to the 
parking lot before 1:00pm. 

 

KITS AVAILABLE AT SHOW & TELL! Cathy Beaver will bring donation fabric for you to take. The NWA 
Children’s Shelter is now in need of larger quilts for teens. Kim Ellis donated a box of flannel that will make 
great teen quilts. We will have these precut kits available – three layers of flannel can be quilted or tied, your 
option. And Mary Kalin and Joyce Reid will be displaying the various projects we are making for Mercy  
Hospital’s NICU with kits available, too.  

 

Although we’re not actively sewing face masks for our bi-weekly Friday get-togethers at this time (although 
Ava Harrold, Gail Storm, and others are ready to sew more upon request), we continue to collect donation 
quilts, Quilts of Valor, pillowcases, tote bags, NICU items, dog bed scraps, etc. If you aren’t able to make it at 
our next get-together on Friday, October 16, and have items to donate or want projects to work on, let me 
know and I will pick up and/or deliver to your doorstep. Otherwise we can pick these up at our Show & Tell if 
you are able to attend. We hope to see you at one or both events! 

 

Thank you for continuing generosity, 

 

Sue Wagner 

 

 



 

  

Susan Richmond has been busy! 

 

This bag is amazing - she took a class 
in Little Rock and it has a coordinating 
insert - all quilting related to add all the 
tools of the trade. Lots of zippers, 
pouches, etc. Never saw anything this 
detailed.   

Quilt by Susan Richmond 

It’s a t-shirt quilt for my 
 granddaughter Peyton Richmond. 



  

Amazon Prime members 

When you shop at AmazonSmile, Amazon will  

donate .005% of your sales to The Bella Vista  

Calico Cut-Ups. 

Use Smile.Amazon and scroll to the Bella Vista  

Calico Cut-Ups or go directly to:  

 https://smile.amazon.com/ch/71-0748551. 

 

Deb 

Note from Cathy Beaver! 

 

WOW! 

Calico Cut-Ups you impress me! 

36 quilts 

9 Pillowcases 

8 Totes 

 

Way to go! 

Hard to get in a picture. 

I will deliver to Children’s Shelter, 

Ronald McDonald House, and 

Brooks Memory care. 

Wall Hanging by Myrlene  

Zimmerman 

 

“Supernova Spiral” designed by Jeanie  

Sumrall-Ajero The kit created  by Hoffman  

Fabrics precision cut with pre fused pieces.      



Quilts by  
Jan Williams 

She has finished up 3 
 English Paper –pieced 
quilts during the pandemic.   
Some of you will remember 
her demos  at our guild 
meeting. 

This one is a 3/4inch 
 hexagon queen size top 
that she will be hand  
quilting.   This quilt is 
112”x 94”.   It has 9,000 
hexies in it.  

This quilt is from the book “The 
New Hexagon” by Katja Marek.   
The hexagons are 6” on each side. 
Jan used mostly Kaffe Fassett  
fabric for some of the hexagons 
and fussy cut large flowers from 
some of the fabric instead of  
paper –piecing them.  



 

This quilt by Jan came from a pattern by Lucy 
Carson Kingwell called Smitten.   It is made of 
9” English paper-pieced hexagons.  Some of 
the large hexagons are made of smaller 
 paper-pieced hexagons. 

 

This Quilt is a wedding gift that is going in the 
mail soon.    

Below  

Traveling  Quilts 

These two quilts hang outside when 

John and Jean Justice are camped 

In their RV. 

 

 



SAVE THE DATE!  

Quilt Congress 

Sept 17 & 18, 2021 

 

Quilt by Marilyn Lee 

 

“Spring Sprouts” purchased in 

Paducah in 2015. 

Learned how to machine applique  

from Kay Gaudian in Silver Needles.   

Completed 9/27/2020  proving that 

there Is hope for all those UFO’s.  

 

SHOW & TELL 

Monday, 10/26 (weather permitting; postponed for rain/snow) 

Outside at First United Methodist Church Parking Lot 
Set-up 1:15-1:30 

Walk around 1:30-2:15 

The Church asks that we DO NOT arrive before 1:00pm 

Face masks & social distancing required!  
Please either come to show what you’ve made this year (not limited to quilts!) 

OR 

Just come to see the projects of others 

  
Vehicles displaying items are to park every other space apart in the lower parking lot. 

Those just observing are to park in the upper parking lot. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

  



Sunshine and Shadows 
Do you know of a Calico Cut-Ups member that could use a card for 

good news, a celebration or some sad news?  Please contact Allison 

Totten at 501-912-8808 or email tottens2@yahoo.com. Thank you for 

your help.   

Special Projects Notice 

Please deliver your Hobbs batting Barcodes to Cathy 

 Beaver so we can get a discount on the future purchase of 

batting for the donation projects. . Either bring to Allen’s 

 bi-weekly get-togethers OR mail to  

Cathy Beaver at 13473 W. Hwy 264, Gentry AR 72734. 

When you donate items on behalf of Calico Cut Ups please 

make sure you give Cathy Beaver  the information as to the 

items and the count. 

 
 

GUILD ELECTION for our 2021 Officers 
 
 
In our September 29 email, we sent out the list of nominations for 2021 
officers, and asked anyone with questions or concerns to contact  
admin@calicocutups.com . Hearing no objections, we now submit to 
the membership the following roster of officers. Our vote will be held 
by email and/or at the October 26 meeting; more details to follow in 
next week’s email.  
 
 

 
 
 

Executive Committee 2021 

President Rebecca Logsdon 

Vice President Terri Duhon 

New Members Judy Boese 

Secretary Mary Bredl 

Treasurer Vicki Donnell 

Asst Treasurer Carol Bourque 

Ads/Vendors Cheri Lindner 

Programs Co-Chairs Sharon Moravits  

Scrap Bag/Publicity Myrlene Zimmerman 

Special Projects Cathy Beaver 

mailto:admin@calicocutups.com

